
Call for Financial Support for Underfunded Scholars 
 
 
 
The ISTP is committed to finding ways to support scholars who do not receive 
sufficient funding for travel and attendance at conferences. One of the ways that the 
society seeks to support such scholars is to offer grants. ISTP has established an 
Underfunded Scholar Grant Committee that is chaired by the treasurer.  
 
Application process: 
We ask applicants to send an email with the details of the costs associated with 
traveling to and attending the ISTP conference. Please be sure to identify the country 
in which one resides and any special circumstances that the adjudication should know. 
Please send your application to the chair of the committee James Cresswell 
(jim.cresswell@ambrose.edu) by February 1, 2024. 
 
Adjudication Process: 
The number and size of the grants depend upon the budget and number of applicants. 
Priority will be given to faculty from institutions listed in the United Nations list of 
Least Developed Countries and to applicants who are presenting at (as opposed to just 
attending) the conference. Students are encouraged to apply for the Student Travel 
Award. ISTP will notify applicants of the grant by February 15, 2024. 
 


